
I am writing to urge your support for Bill HB 2728. The act of killing coyotes for sport is heinous and disgraceful. Theses senseless 
slaughter fests do nothing to curb the population, and only work to reinforce that killing animals for fun is justified. As we work 
towards being a just and compassionate society, we need to consider that cruelty towards animals in any form is an arcane and 
outdated model of behavior.

 If nessesary, there are other humane non-lethal techniques to help keep the  coyote population in balance. 

Please do the right thing and ban these killing contest. 

Thank you for your consideration,
Taylor Talmage


